
Date: August 1, 2022 

To, 
Surveillance Department 
BSELimited 
P J Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400001 

K.A.: Shri Vipul Khedekar 

Sub.: Increase in Volume 
Dear Sir, 

With reference to your e-rnail/lerter having Ref. No. L/SURV/ONL/PV/RS/2022-2023/133 
dated August 1, 2022 on the captioned subject we would like to clarify that as per Regulation 
30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 the 
Company make timely disclosures of all the events, information etc. that have a bearing on 
the operation / performance of the Company which include all price sensitive information etc. 

\Ve hereby also confirm that at present the Company is not having any such information, 
which may have a bearing on the price / volume behavior of the scrip and requires disclosure 
as aforesaid. 

This is for your information and record. · 
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